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Announcement Regarding Recruitment of JMoF 2024 Stage
Performers




The JMoF Executive Committee wishes to address an important change in recruiting
performers on the annual "Performance Stage," a beloved tradition at JMoF. In previous
years, we have selected performers through open applications from our attendees. However,
facing a lack of resources in recent years, we have to cope with the increasing number of
applications, the need for proficiency of our staff in specialized equipment, and the burden of
preparation work including rehearsal. As a result, for JMoF 2024, we will offer invitations to
performers directly from the JMoF Executive Committee.

We appreciate your understanding that it is a measure to continue our Performance Stage
as a part of JMoF in the future. Also, in JMoF2025 and after, we plan to reintroduce open

applications to involve the broader community again.

We sincerely thank you for your ongoing support.



